
Newsletter: Friday 22nd November 2019 

L O V E  O N E  A N O T H E R ,  A S  I  

H A V E  L O V E D  Y O U ,  I N  O U R  

H O M E ,  S C H O O L  A N D  

P A R I S H  F A M I L I E S .  
 

@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S   

Dates for your 

diary. 

27.11.19 

KS2 Movies & 

munchies night 

28.11.19 

Height & Weight 

YR & YR6 

Confirmation parent 

meeting—Corpus 

Christi church 

7.15pm 

02.12.19 

Advent service 

04.12.19 

Puss in boots    

payments due in 

11.12.19 

Whole school trip to 

Puss in Boots 

13.12.19 

Christmas dinner & 

jumper day 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

“Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.” 

ENROLMENT MASS 

On Sunday, at 9.00 mass at 

St. Anne’s church,  father 

David will be formally      

presenting the children who 

will be receiving the          

sacraments this year to the 

rest of the parish. It is a 

wonderful way for the  

school and parish                  

community to know who the 

children are and for us to be 

able to support them on 

their journey.  If your child is  

making their first Holy          

Communion, or being          

confirmed this year, please 

do ensure they are at the 

mass so the children can be 

presented.  It would be  

wonderful to see as many 

children from school there 

too  in a show of support for 

them.  

BLESSING OF THE CRIB 

The annual ‘Blessing of the 

crib’ will be happening on 

Sunday 1st December in 

town at 4.00pm.  This is 

always a simple but        

beautiful event, which marks 

the start of advent for all of 

us.  It is a wonderful coming 

together of the community, 

and it is the one event that 

really makes me feel that 

Christmas is fast             

approaching.  If you have 

never been to it before, 

please do consider coming 

along and listen to some 

simple reading s and to hear 

some traditional carols     

being sung by                  

representatives from our 

Catholic schools.  

  

KS2 MOVIES AND 

MUNCHIES 

Next week will be  the      

second of our ‘movies and 

munchies’ evenings.  The 

KS1 event was a great            

success,  and we really hope 

that the children  enjoyed the 

film and the food provided.  

For KS2, the children will be 

treated to the new Lion King 

film.  It has only just been 

released on CD so it is      

hopefully a film that most of 

them have not seen yet.  

People that saw it when it 

was on in the cinema, say 

that it is a     fabulous film  

We hope the KS2 children 

also have a lovely evening.  

Just as with the KS1 evening, 

there will be a tuck shop that 

the children are welcome to 

buy some additional treats 

from, but we will provide them 

with a hot dog or a              

vegetarian  alternative.  

COLDER WEATHER 

We have seen a huge drop in 

temperature this week.  Our 

school is always nice and 

warm, but the children do 

spend a portion of their day 

outside and need to be 

wrapped up appropriately.  

Please make sure all       

children have coats and help 

them to learn how to do them 

up if your children are     

younger.  Some of our        

children are sent in with a 

coat but then, in their haste to 

get out, do not put it on!  

Please remind them to wear 

whatever you provide.  We 

always remind them but 

sometimes a gentle reminder 

from home has greater     

impact.  

TASTER EVENING 

We had a wonderful response 

to our catering company, AIP, 

providing free tasters of some 

of the popular food served from 

our school kitchen.  It was a 

great opportunity for you to 

sample some of what the chil-

dren get to eat in school or to 

give the food a try if you are 

thinking of swapping your child 

to a hot meal.  School dinners 

are really popular in the winter 

months as parents like to know 

their children are warmed up 

from the inside. We hope you 

enjoyed the food, and if it has 

persuaded you to let your child 

have a hot meal during the day 

instead of a packed lunch, 

please get in touch with Mrs 

Gough and she will be able to 

support you in making the 

swap.   

FLU VACCINATIONS 

All of the children whose         

parents gave consent received 

the flu vaccination today.  If 

your child was absent today 

and you would like them to be 

vaccinated, please see the 

poster attached to this         

newsletter with details of how 

your child can be protected.  

The three nurses who were in 

were so impressed by the     

wonderful children.  They all 

said that the children’s              

behaviour was absolutely      

impeccable and that the school 

had a lovely feel to it...but of 

course we knew that already!  

Our lovely children never fail to 

amaze us and make us so 

proud of them. 

 





 

“Kindness is free; let’s pass it on.” 

 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R   

Year 1 Lalonie Jathan 

Year 2 Aicha Warren 

Year 3 Victoria M Fredric 

Year 4 Grace Ollie 

Year 5 Destiny Alex 

Year 6 Daniel Rose 

Well done to all of our wonderful stars this week.   

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated 

a birthday during this week: 

Melissa, Lily-Mai, Alex W, Gloria 

Class % Target met 

R 88.8 NO 

1 96.6 NO 

2 91.6 NO 

3 96.7 NO 

4 92.5 NO 

5 97.5 YES 

6 98.3 WINNERS 

 Helpful and 

loving 

Attentive and 

kind 

Listening and 

learning 

Open and     

honest 

1 19 10 47 4 

2 7 1 31 39 

3 18 2 14 34 

4 4 3 14 21 

5 16 15 54 4 

6 5 5 26 2 

Congratulations to Year 6 who 

have won the attendance prize 

for the period of 11/11/2019-

15/11/2019 












